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Cancellation/No Show Policy 

A “no-show” is someone who misses an appointment without notifying the office a 
minimum of one business day prior. A failure to be present at the time of a scheduled 
appointment will be recorded in your medical record as a “no-show”. A total of 2 “no-
show” appointments within the past 12 months, may result in being discharged from the 
practice.  

Patients are expected to keep their scheduled appointments. In order to be respectful of 
the medical needs of other patients, please be courteous and call the office promptly if 
you are unable to show up for a scheduled appointment. If you need to cancel or 
reschedule your appointment, please contact our office at 214-540-0700 no later than 24 
hours prior to your appointment time. (Exception: Notification for Monday appointments 
should be given no later than 12:00 pm on the Friday before your appointment). 








